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MRS JENSEN’S ROOM
The UFLI kids continue

learning to write and read words

with specific sounds and

through playing games! In math,

the kids have been learning

about linear equations and circle

geometry, while others are

learning about input-output

charts, patterns, and data

graphing.

 On pi day all students got to do

some fun activities, the younger

students got to make bracelets

and other cool stuff. The high

schoolers got to go on a

scavenger hunt where we ran

around the colony trying to find

items to measure. Then we all

gathered together in the

afternoon to enjoy a piece of

pie!  BIG thanks to all the

Mom’s who worked so hard to

make the pies:)

MALLARD SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

In science, Mrs. Jensen gave the

kids a special field trip, to the

Rock and Mineral show! They all

finished their rock and mineral

unit. The students all enjoyed

learning about the quartz and

amethyst minerals. Ben the tour

guide let them all take home a

special rock, as a souvenir.

Special thanks to Mrs Jensen for

taking them! 

In ELA, the grade 6-8  kids get a

new word work unit every week,

it teaches them different vowel

blends. Austin really enjoys

doing the vowel blending work:),

and doesn’t grumble at all They

are also studying a book called

“A Long Walk to Water”,  it ties

into the world geography we are

studying, and it connects to

learning about the quality of life.NOELLA’S

ROOM
In the realm of ELA, the diligent

students have been toiling with fervor

on their literary explorations, paving

the way toward their grand final

projects. The air is thick with

excitement! Our hearts can hardly

contain it. A resounding round of

applause to Sophie, Cierra, Raina,

Lorna, and Destiny for triumphantly

completing their math endeavours; we

are all immensely proud of their

achievements!🙌

Cassidy- April 24th

(BIG 15!)

UPCOMING

EVENTS: 

Swimming lessons will

start on April 11th from

12:00- 2:00 p.m.

We are proud to

announce that the

bookmobile is back in

Stonewall having the final

touches put on it! Austin

is very excited to use the

bookmobile again next

September. Bins will

continue being delivered

until then. Next delivery

is April 8th.  

 


